From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Wolf, Anne' <awolf@aging.sc.gov>
Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date:  12/13/2017 1:40:17 PM
Subject:  RE: Letter to Congressional Delegation RE VDHCBS

Good Afternoon,

Ann thank you for your revisions, for the most part | think you have pushed this letter to near completion. | noticed a
few typos that | believe are carry over from my draft.

Danny, could you please review and confirm the overall message and information is what you were looking for. Thank
you.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Wolf, Anne [mailto:awolf@aging.sc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 4:00 PM

To: Catherine McNicoll ; Broome, Darryl ; Danny Varat
Subject: RE: Letter to Congressional Delegation RE VDHCBS

Hi all,

I've attached my draft of the above referenced. | didn’t mention the multitude of conference calls that have taken
place with the Lewin Group and ACL, so if you think that’s germane let me know and | can add the info.

| have one question regarding the date info was sent to Dorn, but that can be confirmed prior to final being done.

Thanks,
Anne

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov]

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 4:32 PM

To: Wolf, Anne <awolf@aging.sc.gov>; Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>; Danny Varat
<DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Subject: Letter to Congressional Delegation RE VDHCBS

Good Afternoon attached is a draft letter to the Congressional Delegation regarding the VDHCBS program. | believe
this draft is only a starting point and needs input for all of you. | would like to ask that Darryl and Anne take the first
shots at the letter and let me know if | have missed any historical details from the last approx. two months. Once we
have the background covered | will ask that we review what the overall message to the delegation is.

Currently my thought is that the message should be “This program is terminated, we did not have a voice in the
process, and there are still loose ends that Dorn VA is mishandling/ not handling.”

Best Regards,
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Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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